
 
 
 
 
Regulation 10 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulation 2012 – *Free Parking at the Applegarth Short Stay Car Park 
– Proposed Decision on Tuesday, 02 September 2014 
 
The Cabinet is seeking authorisation for free parking at the Applegarth Short Stay Car Park .  
Because this is a Key Decision there is normally a requirement to provide 28 days notice of the 
intention to make the decision.  It is impractical to provide 28 days notice of the intention to 
make the decision because it is proposed that the new tariff will become effective from 1 
November 2014 and a Notice of Variation is required to be published and software changes to 
be introduced. 
 
 
 
 


